From the President Dr. Jeon in New York, USA
(#4, May 2025)

Living the Resurrection Life: A Message for May

Dear Beloved Students, Faculty, and Staff of PACE International Seminary,

As we enter the month of May, our hearts are still filled with the echoes of the
Resurrection we celebrated during the glorious Easter season. The empty tomb is
not merely a past event—it is the foundation of our present calling and future
hope.

The Resurrection of Jesus Christ changes everything. It is not simply a historical miracle; it is the
power that defines our identity and purpose.

Paul declares in Romans 6:4, “Just as Christ was raised from the dead by the glory of the Father,
we too might walk in newness of life.”

In this new season, | urge all of us—students pursuing knowledge, faculty shaping minds and
spirits, staff laboring with dedication—to remember that we are called to live the Resurrection life:

A life that embraces hope even when the world offers despair.
A life that seeks renewal daily through repentance, prayer, and obedience.
A life that boldly proclaims the victory of Christ over sin, death, and fear.

At PACE International Seminary, we are not merely imparting information; we are participating in
the great mission of raising a generation that lives and breathes the reality of the risen Christ.

May we commit ourselves this May to walk as children of the Resurrection—full of faith, passion,
and unshakable hope.

Let our studies, teaching, work, and daily lives reflect the glory of the empty tomb and the triumph
of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Blessings to each of you in Christ's risen power,

Rev. Dr. Kwangsong Jeon
President

PACE International Seminary
Nagaland, India



